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ASX Limited 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
CONTRACT AWARD - MMA BREWSTER 

MMA Offshore Limited (“MMA” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce a contract renewal with INPEX 

Operations Australia Pty Ltd (‘INPEX’) for chartering the MMA Brewster vessel to provide production 

support services.  

The MMA Brewster will soon complete an initial five-year chartering service supporting INPEX-operated 

Ichthys LNG, having been designed and built specifically to support the energy company’s offshore 

facilities in Australia’s North West. 

The new A$68M contract is for a firm period of five years, with five one-year extension options thereafter.  

Commenting on the contract award, MMA’s Managing Director, Mr David Ross said: 

 “We are very pleased to announce this significant contract award for MMA’s Australian vessel business. 

We are delighted to continue supporting INPEX-operated Ichthys LNG and look forward to continuing to 

deliver safe and efficient services”.  

This announcement has been authorised for release to ASX by the Company's Board of Directors. 

If you have any queries in relation to this announcement, please do not hesitate to contact the Company’s 

Managing Director/Chief Executive Officer on +61 8 9431 7431. 

Kind regards,  

MMA OFFSHORE LIMITED  

 

TIM MUIRHEAD 

Company Secretary 


